
P.O. Box 178         114 Woodhull St.    Laingsburg, Michigan 48848-0178 
Phone (517) 651-5374    Fax (517) 651-5604 

 
 

 
 
 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE PROCEEDINGS 
September 11, 2017 

 
The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in the Laingsburg City Hall, Council Chambers 
Present:  Brian Fredline,  L.C. Sparkes & Marcie Nickols.   Absent:  None. 
Also present:  Paula Willoughby, Clerk/Treasurer & Dan DeKorte, Police Chief 
 
Moved by L.C. Sparkes, seconded by Nickols to approve the minutes of May 1, 2017.  
All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Dave Hartman was in attendance to discuss the City’s position on his proposal to lease or 
purchase the City owned property on Laing Street.  He stated that the back building 
would need to be demolished and that he was interested in construction of a new building 
in the next 5 or 10 years that would house the inventory for his business as well as 
provide an office space.  
 
The Finance Committee will make a recommendation to City Council to approve that a 
survey of the property be completed prior to any further negotiations on the sale or lease 
of the Laing Street property. 
 
 Adjourned at 6:26 p.m. 
 
 
     

Paula Willoughby   
 Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


